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Voting in person has become a quaint memory and should remain so.  Voting by mail 

has not only increased voting, it has increased the decision TO vote.  In-person 

voting literally takes away the chance to vote from those without a car, those who are 

homeless, those who are disabled or even just elderly who have no transportation.  If 

you expect an elderly or disabled person whose sole income is Social Security to be 

able to afford a cab or Uber to get to the precinct, you're either living well above the 

poverty line, are clueless, or purposely trying to hinder them from voting.  That's 

about as unAmerican as one can be.  Stop wasting time over a system that's working 

just fine.  Sheesh. 


